Denali Valley Mines LLC June 29, 2000
Attn: Kevin D. Thompson

P.O. Box 875534

Wasilla, AK. 99687

(907) 232-8178

Federal Communications Commission
P.O. Box 358320
Pittsburgh, Pa. 15251

FCC Application: Form 442
Dear FCC,

This is an Urgent Request to process this application to activate this Plant One Phone
through Comsat by or before July 18™ 2000, the departure date of remote exploration in
Alaska.

Here at Denali Valley Mines LLC we have owned a Plant One Satellite telephone and
been using Comsat service for a couple of years in Alaska and now Comsat has requested
that we file a new activation form for Comsat and an application Form 442 with the FCC.

We were not informed of this application when we bought the Plant One Phone system
three years ago. We were told that we could call Comsat and the phone would be put into
services in about 4 hours. Last year our remote exploration project lost about 10 days
getting the phone put on line, this year we started June 18, with the activation application
and then were informed about this FCC Form 442 on 6/27/00. The legal department at
Comsat that has the (4. Particulars of Operation, (B) Power) figures needed to complete
this application will not be back into the office July 5 or 6, 2000. At Comsat Mr. Carol at
Extension 3107 will get this information from the legal department when they return to
work after the holidays. Comsats' phone number is 1-800-685-7898 and extension 3107
in sales #1 of recorded message.

If there are any questions please call Mr. Kevin Thompson manager of Denali Valley
Mines LLC at (907) 232-8178 and leave a voice mail message and we will get back to
you as soon as possible, we are working out of town in a remote location and it may be a
day or two before we get to a phone to check messages, I will return your call ASAP.
Thank you for your help in getting this application processed in this short working time.

Sincerely,
Kevin D. Thompson
Manager — Denali Valley Mines LLC




